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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

As you are aware, we hold many important events throughout the year to raise awareness of 
key issues and to support active citizenship. For our first event of this year, we were proud 

to raise over £470 for Macmillan at our Coffee Morning. I would like to inform you of the 

upcoming events this November. 
 

Etone College will be supporting the British Legion by selling poppies in school. Pupils will 

also consider the importance of remembrance through our Theme of the Week. Our CCF 
cadets will take part in the Remembrance Parade as well as laying wreaths in Nuneaton on 

behalf of the school.  

 
On Friday 17th November we will be supporting the Children in Need appeal. Pupils will be 

allowed to attend school that day in non-uniform for a suggested £1 contribution to the 

charity. This is a voluntary event and if you and/or your child do not wish to support 
this charity, they should attend in normal school uniform.  

 

Pupils should be mindful that it is a normal school day and they should arrive properly 
prepared and equipped to learn, including their PE kit if they have PE on this day. 

This year the theme is ‘Be Spotacular’ and we would encourage your child to enter the spirit 

of the event, although this is not compulsory. We will be collecting donations on the gate on 
entrance to school. 

 

Finally, Monday 20th November sees the start of Anti-Bullying Week. Assemblies and Learning 
for Life lessons will be focusing on this topic to raise awareness of key issues in line with the 

national event. On Monday 20th November, we are asking pupils to wear odd socks in support 

of anti-bullying – please do encourage your child to take part.  
 

As always, our News section of our website is regularly updated and we continue to be 

regularly featured in the Nuneaton News and local press for our good news stories. Many 
thanks in advance for supporting charity events in school. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 


